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Happy New Year!  We hope you all enjoyed the Christmas break.  It was so nice to see the 
children again and to hear about their adventures.  There was great excitement as we 
started our weekly Spanish lessons with Señora O'Reilly on Thursday.  Lots of “¡Hola!” could 
be heard round the building!  
 
For Maths homework this week, we would like you to play some dice games.  You may wish 
to play a simple board game or roll dice, take that number of toys/pasta pieces/counters out 
of a box.  Questions you may like to ask your child as you play include: 
 

• What does the dice say? 

• Is that more than/less than/the same as your last roll? 

• How many toys/pasta pieces/counters do you have altogether? 

Next week we will begin our new topic “Once upon a time…” by learning about the 
Gingerbread Man.  Our word of the week will be ‘dough’.  We will also start Phonic Book 2a 
– if you have not returned it to school please ensure you do!   
 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
The Foundation Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.spanishdict.com/translate/se%C3%B1or%C3%ADa

